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From: Jayme Sadlier 
To: 
Cc: Ramiro Garcia; TCEQR12AIR; OCE; Jonathan Walling 
Subject: Re: Request for Consideration of Electronic Signatures on OP-CR01(s) 
Date: Thursday, April 23, 2020 11:23:22 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 

Good Morning Mr. Simon, 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, the TCEQ Office of Compliance and Enforcement (OCE) is 
accepting digital/electronic signatures for reports/documents that require original signatures. 
Within the cover letter accompanying the deviation report, please include a brief description 
of the COVID-19 limitation that necessitates the digital/electronic signature. 

Thank you, 
Jayme Sadlier, Special Assistant 
TCEQ Office of Compliance and Enforcement 

From: Ramon Simon < 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 3:35 PM 
To: OCE <OCE@tceq.texas.gov> 
Cc: Ramiro Garcia <ramiro.garcia@tceq.texas.gov>; 'jsaitas 
< 
Subject: Request for Consideration of Electronic Signatures on OP-CR01(s) 

Good Afternoon Ramiro, et. al., 

I am submitting this request on behalf of Covestro LLC, requesting authorization to utilize electronic 
signatures in lieu of original signatures on our upcoming submissions of Title V Deviation Reports 
(inclusive of an OP-CR01) to TCEQ since there is no published guidance from TCEQ, at this time, in 
consideration of the social distancing requirements due to COVID-19. 

If granted, please advise if we need to submit an additional notation on the documentation or submit 
additional copies to other agency personnel? 

Thanks for your time and consideration of this matter. 

Herzliche Grüße / Best regards, 

Ramon Simon 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs Covestro-NAFTA 
Health Safety Environmental Quality 

covestro.com 
Office 
281-383-6149 

Covestro LLC 
8500 West Bay Road MS#21 
Baytown, TX  77523-8727 
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